
 
 

 
 
To: Jessica Cattelino, Chair 
 Academic Senate 
 
From: Marco Giovannini, Chair  

Committee on International Education 
 
Date:  October 27, 2022 
  
Re: Systemwide Senate Review: Entry Level Writing Requirement Task Force Report and 

Recommendations  
 
 
Dear Chair Cattelino, 
  
At its meeting on October 26, 2022, the Committee on International Education discussed the Entry Level 
Writing Requirement Task Force Report and Recommendations.  
 
Members expressed concern that the process to satisfy the UC Entry Level Writing requirement may be 
challenging for international students. The committee recommends clarifying how the campus 
placement process will be accessible to incoming international students. The committee also 
recommends providing additional guidance on how international students can navigate the process to 
fulfill the writing requirement.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact me via the Committee on International Education analyst, Emily Le, at ele@senate.ucla.edu.  
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